
Hurricane Harvey 

 

As the waters begin to recede and tens of thousands of people in Houston and the Gulf Coast 

assess the devastation from Hurricane Harvey, Red Hawk Fire & Security teams are in place and 

working to help our customers resume operations and begin the process to rebuild and recover 

from the horrible hardship wreaked by the storm. 

 

Thankfully, Red Hawk teams in Houston weathered the storm and are safe. The priority now in 

Houston, New Orleans and throughout the region is to mobilize resources to make sure our 

customer’s fire, life safety and security systems are in working order to protect people and 

property.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to those who have lost their homes and businesses and 

especially to people mourning the loss of loved ones in the storm. Red Hawk employees across 

the country have expressed a spontaneous outpouring of generosity and the company is 

matching their donations to the Houston Food Bank and the Houston Humane Society.  

 

We recognize the effects of this disaster will not be quickly resolved, but Red Hawk teams 

locally and nationally stand in partnership with our customers to address their fire, life safety 

and security system concerns for the weeks and months to come. 


